For the attention of Shona King, Cherwell District Council 

Letter of objection relating to planning application 09/01275/F 

Date 29th October 2009 


We wish to object to the application 09/01275/F relating to The Bishop Blaize , Burdrop  for the following reasons:

1.     This proposed development which is in a conservation area has no architectural merit. It is ugly and does not 'preserve or enhance' the conservation area as required by local planning.  

2.  The development sited in the car park looks higher than the existing pub roof when clearly the roofline of the new development should be no higher than that of the existing building? 

3   The barn (to be bedroom 1) is part of a licensed premise; I am not aware that there has been a change of use application. 


4.  The bar seems to have been removed from the plans submitted. Surely as this is this is still a licensed premises this should not be  allowed to happen? 

5.   The planned development would mean removing 3 or 4 parking places from the Bishop Blaize car park and actually creates a need for at least 4 more spaces in what was already an overcrowded car park. 



6.   Access to bedroom two, three, and four appears to be through bedroom one which for a number of obvious reasons must be considered unsatisfactory. 

7.  It is difficult to make a case for allowing an additional   B&B establishment in the Sibfords as there are already three struggling for business and this development would only make life more difficult for them to continue.

Jan and Diana Thompson
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OX15 5RX

